
From: Mike Wilson <Mike.Wilson@cvrd.bc.ca> 
Sent: November 1, 2020 9:56 AM

Subject: Fireworks

Board Members,

The problem with fireworks and the accompanying explosions has been front and centre again. 

There are many views, pro and con, on this but the most prevalent is the distress caused to some 
residents, livestock and pets throughout the area.

By way of this email, I would be very grateful if this subject could be placed on the next Board 
agenda on the 12th November so that we can address it, not just as a matter of urgency, but as a 
matter of compassion.

With very best regards

Mike

Mike Wilson, Regional Director,
Area C, Cobble Hill
mike.wilson@cvrd.bc.ca
250.715.6874
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